

## Buzzy Bees 1 & 2

## August 2025 Newsletter

## Dear Parents,

August is an important month even though it is a short month. These first few weeks together the children are getting to know each other. They are also learning about our classroom and how to take care of it and their belongings. Being responsible for their things like their backpack, lunch, water bottle, and eventually their homework folder will start preparing them for Kindergarten and beyond. Parents, please let your child show you each morning how they can do this when they come into the classroom. They are happy to do this and it promotes self-sufficiency as they navigate their school journey.

In the months ahead, we will be doing many fun projects as we continue to get to know each other. The children made their "First Day of Pre-K" crowns on Wednesday, and we made our first handprint after listening to the story "The Kissing Hand." We also dot-painted our nap angels. These nap angels will be with us on our wall in the classroom the whole school year. Mrs. Sebring and I are looking forward to the months ahead!

Parents if you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact your child's teacher.

Many Blessings,

Ms. Fitts; BB2 & Mrs. Sebring; BB1